
Leaside Property Owners’ Association, Inc. 
          1601 Bayview Avenue 

 P.O. Box 43582  
 Toronto ON M4G 3B0 
 

 

10th Floor West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 
Attn: Josephine Archbold 
By e-mail: exc@toronto.ca 
 

 
13 June 2018 
 
Re.: EX35.2: Community Council Ward Boundaries and Implementation of Ward 
Boundary By-laws including Naming Wards  
 
 
Dear Mayor Tory and Executive Committee Members: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Leaside Property Owners’ Association, Inc. (LPOA) with 
regard to the above matter. 
 
After careful consideration of the options suggested in the Interim City Manager’s 
report, the LPOA has a strong preference for Option C (Five Community Councils- 
Population Balance), which in effect creates a midtown-oriented new Community 
Council.  
 
Aside from the key aspect of both short-term and long-term population balance, this 
option joins together Wards with similar issues, residential natures, interests and needs. 
This is extremely important to us. 
 
The Interim City Manager recommends maintaining four Community Councils, 
apparently for administrative ease and cost.  While we agree that fiscal prudence is 
important, the LPOA holds that Option C offers the best model for our municipality. The 
five Community Council option provides the opportunity for more effective and 
appropriate governance, in every way --- improved democracy, if you will!  
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It’s often been said that Toronto is a community of communities. The LPOA believes 
that Option C will provide the best future for individual communities as well as for the 
city as a whole.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Carol Burtin Fripp, 
Co-President with Geoff Kettel, 
Leaside Property Owners’ Association, Inc. 
 
 
 

cc: Councillor Jon Burnside 
Giuliana Carbone, Interim City Manager 
Gwen McIntosh, A/Executive Director, Strategic & Corporate Policy 
John Elvidge, Deputy City Clerk, Secretariat, City Clerk’s Office 
Meg Shields, A/Director, Corporate Policy, Strategic & Corporate Policy 

 Gregg Lintern, Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning Division 
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